
Additional Notice to Residents of 
 

Texas  
 

Disclosure 
 
We will only release your confidential record to you, your agent, or to: 

(a) a practitioner or another pharmacist if, in the pharmacist’s professional 
judgment, the release is necessary to protect your health and well-being; 

(b) the pharmacy board or another state or federal agency authorized by law 
to receive the record;  

(c) a law enforcement agency engaged in investigation of a suspected 
violation of the controlled substances laws, or the Comprehensive Drug 
Abuse Prevent Control Act of 1970; 

(d) a person employed by a state agency that licenses a practitioner, if the 
person is performing the person’s official duties; or 

an insurance carrier or other third party payor authorized by the patient to 
receive the information.  
 


